
July 10 2017 

Sweeten Hall 

Meeting opened by Ari Ruiz 7:04 

Volunteers of the year jackets awarded. 

Ray McIlvain - Sweeten Hall is doing upgrades – AC, roof, kitchen 

Spaghetti dinner – free (to reintroduce the facility to the public) 

Minutes: Patrick Smith motion/Jeff Gaines second – approved 

Financials:  

May: JoeyCatuara motion/Patrick Smith second - approved;  

June: Lisa Smith motion/Joey Catuara second - approved 

Registrar: Cheryl Diamanti – current enrollment is 2406.  Paul Mangold 

suggests reducing goals to current player counts. 

Player Ratings have been transferred/updated.  Some players are not 

rated – Cheryl suggests setting to 2. 

Referee – Joey Catuara - 15 pts required in first 8 weeks, 3 points 

earned  via online referesher course.  Referee clinics, law clinic 

scheduled. 

 Uniforms – Initial order submitted.  Zenni 

Safety – Divisionals need to check lockup inventory for safety items. 

Practice Fields – Alex – needs to know what nights the Area games are 

played. Beryl W1 & W2, Boys & girls on separate nights.  Don’t know 

nights yet. 

Game Scheduler – needs number of teams 



Coaches – Paul Mangold – Fall coach list was discussed, edited and 

approved for all divisions. 

 Policy and Procedures – need a vote.  Richard Pietrasz motioned/Terri 

Smith second – approved 

Ari Ruiz: Volunteer form, Safe Haven & Concussion required for all 

coaches & assistants.  (And referees).  Rosters will not be distributed if 

they don’t.  Divisionals please push. 

Divisional Meeting July 12 Sweeten Hall 7:00 (maybe earlier) 

Fury Soccer camp went well. 

Open Forum 

Tournaments are not reporting coach discipline.  It will help us if our 

coaches/parents report to us. 

Adjourned 8:58 

 

 

 

 

  


